

Lauri Haugen Principal Fabyan Elementary School

## **GENEVA COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #304**

Welcome to Fabyan Elementary!

There are three health forms required before the start of kindergarten.

The first is the State of Illinois physical form with immunization record which needs to be completed in its entirety by your child's doctor, nurse practitioner, or physician's assistant. There is a parent portion on the form that also needs to be completed and signed.

The second is a dental form or a dental waiver. The dental form needs to be completed by your child's dentist.

The third is an eye exam form or eye waiver. The eye exam needs to be completed by an eye doctor (optometrist or ophthalmologist).

If your child has any medical needs or health history that you would like to discuss with me before the start of kindergarten, please feel free to call or email me. I am not in my office over the summer.

I look forward to meeting your children!

Sincerely,

Mandy Briner, MS, RN

Fabyan Elementary Building Nurse

630-444-8606

abriner@geneva304.org